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Friday 28th January 2022 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

We would like to take Reception and Class 1 children to visit All Things Wild in Evesham, Worcestershire 

on Tuesday 8th March 2022.  All Things Wild aim to show the amazing things that nature can bring, 

whatever the weather. They offer a diverse range of activities that suit all ages and encompass the 

values that we hold as a school; that while animals are a great way of educating, they should be treated 

with respect and care. For this reason, they aim to keep the animals in an environment that is as close to 

their natural habitat as possible.  

 

The children will take part in workshops such as ‘Feathers, Fur & Scales’ discovering differences 

between different animal groups, whilst meeting some of the animal residents. This will consolidate and 

support further learning in science such as understanding the differences, textures (feathers, fur and 

scales), adaptations, animal body structure with hands on interaction. 

We will be leaving by coach at 9:00 am and arrive back at school for 2:45pm. Children will need to bring 

a labelled water bottle, including a pack lunch from home or a packed lunch from Cater Cater  (order 

below) as well as morning snack for the day in a backpack. We will be spending time outside and 

therefore suggest that the children come equipped for all weather. For example; wellies and warmth! 

The cost of whole day and transport will be met by a voluntary contribution of £16.50. The deadline for 

permission and payment is Monday 14th February 2022 in order for the trip to go ahead.  Thank you for 

your continued support. 

Kind regards, Miss K Robinson, Mrs Perry and Mrs Argyle 

 

Reception and Class 1 – All Things Wild visit – Tuesday 8th March 2022 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the visit  Yes/No  (delete as appropriate) 

 

I require a packed lunch from CaterCater   Y/N   - Ham Y/N Cheese Y/N or Jam Sandwich Y/N 

 

I will provide a packed lunch from home Y/N 

 

I will be making a voluntary contribution via Parent Pay of £16.50  Yes/No 

 

 

Child’s name:     Parent:      Signed:  
 


